
Outstanding Check

Bridget Mann <brmann0l @cacc.edu>
Ihu 8/5/2021 4,22 PM

To: Eridget Mann <brmann0l @cacc.edu>

Dear CACC Student,
ln April 2021 you were issued a check from the HEERF ll grant. As of today, your check is still outstanding according
to our records. We encourage you to cash this check immediately to avoid forfeiture of these funds. Checks that
have not been cashed by August 3 L,2021, will be subject to being voided and returned to the U.S. Department of
Education. Please contact me if you have questions regarding these funds.

Thank you for your time and attention in this matter.

Eridget Mann
Accountant
Central Alabama Community College
1675 Cherokee Road
Alexander City, AL 35010
256-2154257
brmann0'1@cacc.edu
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